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To:  Interim VCAA and Provost Elisha Baker,
University of Alaska Anchorage

Fr: Kimberly Swiantek,
UAA Governance Office

Re:  Institutional and Unit Leadership Review Committee

On September 7, 2012 the Faculty Senate approved the following motion from the Institutional
and Unit Leadership Review Committee:

The Committee’s May Report for AY 2011 - 2012 provided draft language of a Bylaws
addition; the Committee now requests a first reading of the following language to be
incorporated into the Senate’s Bylaws addressing the Committee’s functions and
responsibilities: “If a dean is newly appointed or leaving his/her post during a year when
his/her unit is to be surveyed, the Committee, following discussions with that dean and the
Senate’s Executive Board, may elect to postpone the survey period by up to two years.”

If I may be of further assistance, please let me know.
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